
 

 

 

13 March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

On Thursday 20th March, Junior School pupils will be having a sponsored Dance-a-thon in aid 

of Macmillan Cancer Support, our local school charity.  Pupils have permission to wear their 

school PE Kit on this day and have permission to bring with them tutus, glow sticks or pom-

poms that could be used during the event.   

Pupils will receive a sponsorship form from their Form Teacher, and we ask that, where possible, 

each pupil makes a minimum donation of £5.00.  Donations can be made online through 

Gateway or if you would prefer to make a cash contribution, this can be forwarded to your 

daughter’s Form Teacher; we would appreciate it if all donations could be made by Friday 28th 

March 2025.   

I hope that the pupils will enjoy this event and have lots of fun while fundraising for a great 

cause! 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs B Haslam 

(Charity Co-Ordinator) 

 

 

 


